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INDEPENDENCE DAY: PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

The Federal Government has declared Monday, 02 October, 2017 as a Public Holiday to mark 

this year's Independence Day anniversary. 

The Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Abel Idowu Olayinka, FAS, congratulates the Federal Government 

and people of Nigeria, especially the University community on the occasion of the celebration. 

He wishes staff and students God's guidance and success in the discharge of their 

responsibilities to the University and the country. 

Work resumes on Tuesday, 03 October, 2017. 

Thank you. 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 


